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17th December 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I hope you and your family are all safe and well. Your child will be taking part in 
gymnastics as part of their PE lesson after the Christmas holidays. For health and 
safety reasons, long hair has to be tied back, no jewellery to be worn and children to 
be in bare feet. 
 
If you would like to discuss any points raised in this letter please contact me at school. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and have a Happy Christmas! 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs K. Unitt                          
School Sports Co-ordinator and PE Lead 


